
Educator Cohorts:
Educators and Ministers are 
invited to participate in one of 
five cohorts for 11 months. The 
Cohorts will meet monthly and 
will provide the following: 

•	 A collegial and collaborative 
experience for participants.

•	 A personal and professional 
opportunity for growth

•	 A sharing of resources for  
the educational ministry of 
the church 

Cohorts will: 

•	 Commit to meeting monthly 
for one year

•	 Be provided a facilitator who 
will communicate with the 
group and facilitate meeting 
schedules and online 
communication strategies 

•	 Decide on resources and/or 
topics for each session 

•	 Respond to a semi-annual 
evaluation tool 

Cohorts will include eight 
participants plus a facilitator. 
Meetings begin in February, 
2022, and run through Decem-
ber 2022. A stipend of $500 is 
provided each participant. 

Be a part of enhancing  
the importance and value 
of education in the life of 
the church through your 
participation.

Presbyterians Supporting  
Christian Education
Continuing the Legacy of the  
Presbyterian School of Christian Education

The project seeks to support and encourage educators’ ministries through engagement in 

critical and theological thinking. Its intention is to enhance the teaching of Christian education.

Get Involved:

Want to be part of a new endeavor that will enhance Christian education as well as your own 
personal ministry? Sign up today! 

Applications will be received from  
November 1, 2021 – December 31, 2021. 
Cohorts will be formed and participants  
notified in January 2022.

Complete the brief application online at: 
www.upsem.edu/PSCE
For further information, contact : 
Marilyn Johns at marilynjohns2@gmail.com

3401 Brook Road  Richmond, VA 23227  /  5141 Sharon Road  Charlotte, NC 28210

www.upsem.edu/give


